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Happy Birthday 
 

Harriet, Zach K, Dylan, Toby W, Anna, Georgia T, Ben B, Georgia B, Stevie 

Margaux, Julia G, Finley B, Mrs Pengelly, Mrs Jahan 

 

Harvest Festival 
Following our survey we have received permission for all of our children to be included in recorded events at 

school.  Our Harvest performances meant a first trip to the hall for many of our Foundation Stage children who 
have so far been having P.E. out on the school playground.  They did very well to arrive in a brand new setting 

and perform to another class who were able to provide an audience for them.  We were very proud of all the    
children and we look forward to mastering our performing and recording techniques as the year progresses. 

Your donations for St Albans and District Foodbank were collected on Thursday morning by a very overwhelmed 
volunteer.  Thank you for everything you provided to support our families and our local community at this time of 

year—it was all very gratefully received. 

The deadline for ordering milk for the next 
half term is Thursday 22nd October. If you 
would like your child to have milk 
please make your payment of £10.20 
via the school gateway.  

Our menus are changing after half 
term.  We will be operating a two 
week rolling menu.  Hot meals will 
be boxed and eaten in classrooms.   
Please can you return your menu reply slips 
by Friday 16th October. 

Click here to view a message from our School PTA 

Do one thing today... 
 

Whether it's going for a walk, learning a new skill or doing 
something creative, taking the first steps to getting support for  
yourself, or reaching out to someone else, take the  
opportunity to do one thing this World Mental Health Day 
(Saturday 10th October). 

Breakfast Club—to book a place click here 
 

Bernards Heath Childcare—to book a place click here 

Letters/Emails Sent Home 
Harvest Festival Performances 
Remote Learning Plan 
Seesaw—’How to’ 
Menu Winter 2020 

Today we said Good Luck to Mrs Parker who starts her Maternity 

Leave on Monday.   

We will all miss her greatly and will be thinking of her and 

her family at this exciting time. 

Take a look at the videos below to learn more about:   
 

Breakfast Club 
Bernards Heath Childcare 

 
These will show you what Childcare looks like whilst you 
aren’t able to come inside.  They’re a great way for your 

child to share a little more about their day with you. 

Individual School Photos -  14th October 
 

Due to the current restrictions there 
will be no sibling photographs taken 

this year.  

Telephone Consultations with Mrs Steadman, our 
SENCO, will be available to book from 8.00pm  

today. 
 

Click here to book an appointment 

Please remember not to leave free standing scooters 
and buggies in front of the bicycle racks 

https://youtu.be/ziAxNcqP1pI
https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/breakfast-club/
https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/cse-after-school-club/
https://youtu.be/Y1lM2ErFAqM
https://youtu.be/PkzrI2-eUa0
https://bernardsheathinfant.schoolcloud.co.uk/

